
My son and his family are coming to visit us from New Zealand and his daughters will probably be

sleeping in my studio. That means I won’t be able to have any workshops in the studio while they are

here. So from mid May to the end of July I will be taking a break from workshops.

I will produce the next Newsletter August/September a little nearer the date

WORKSHOP DATES Please ring me and let me know the workshops you’d like to attend. The price for the   

day is only £50 inclusive of all materials, canvas, paint, brushes, tea, biscuits and gentle music.

I can only take a maximum of 4 people, so book as soon as you can, to avoid disappointment. And you

go home with a fabulous finished painting, that will amaze everyone, you included

WORKSHOP VOUCHERS    If you are looking for a present for yourself or someone else, you can buy

workshop vouchers from me. ( £50)

REGARDS      KIM
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Saturday May 21st

Mountain Exhibition

Saturday May 7th 

Winter’s Lace

Should you not wish to keep recieving this Newsletter, then please email me.


